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Town of Milton 
Board of Selectmen Workshop 

May 29th, 2018 
Milton Historical Society 

 

Board of Selectmen Attendance: Chairman Ryan Thibeault, Vice Chair Erin Hutchings, Andy Lucier, Town 
Administrator; Heather Thibodeau 

Public Attendance: Bonnie Dunton, Mr. & Mrs. Banks, Ricky Gates 

Meeting call to order 

R. Thibeault thanked the Historical Society for the invitation. The board toured and examined the 
Historical Society building and the damage. Discussion of potential warrant article and Town 
collaboration, more information and discussion forthcoming in the future.  No motions or voting were 
conducted.  

A. Lucier motioned to adjourn workshop. R. Thibeault seconded. 3-0.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted; 

Recording Clerk, 

Danielle Marique 

 

                                                   

Chairman Ryan Thibeault       Erin Hutchings   Andy Lucier 

 

 

 

 


